
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Mundy Road PAC Executive, I’d like to wish you all a 
successful end to the school year and a wonderful summer. 
 
Thank you to all parents and families, our Principal Mrs. Zimmer, and 
the teachers and staff who participated in the various events and 
programs that took place this year, from the Green Team’s 
environmental focus, to the successful playground, to our wonderful 
Hot Lunch program.  The Christmas Concert, Parent Appreciation Tea, 
and array of enriching field trips have made happy memories for our 
kids, while the Pub Night, Raffle tickets and Plant Sale are just three of 
the many successful fundraisers that were planned and executed by 
committed volunteers.  And, as this is our final PAC Newsletter of the 
year, I’d also like to give a special ‘thank you’ to our Communications 

Coordinator for producing such a great letter each month ☺☺☺☺ 
 
Our first PAC meeting of the 2012-2013 school year will be Wednesday, 
September 19, at 7:00 in the library, and we would love to see you 
there.  We currently have Executive Positions available, and if you are 
interested in getting involved, please email me at kathy@talontech.ca. 
 
All the best, 
Kathy Anderson 
PAC Chair. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Hot Lunch: 
 
We're at the end of another very successful year at Mundy Road. I'd like to take this opportunity to 
thank to all the families who supported our hot lunch program by volunteering their time or by 
purchasing lunch for their children. This program cannot run without dedicated parents helping to 
purchase, cook, sort, deliver and hand out the lunches. I appreciate each and every one of you for 
your support! THANK YOU! 
 
Our last hot lunch of the year will be on Sports Day, June 21st. 
 Notices have been sent home please submit it on time. 
 Since Sports Day is only half a day this year, we will provide hot dogs for the kids to eat in their 
classrooms. Students will continue in their classrooms for the afternoon so we are not providing 
lunches for family members. I am hoping that there will be coffee and donuts in the morning for 
parents to purchase. There will be a small concession stand for treats, but there will be no extra food 
for lunch. 
 
We need volunteers to work at the concession in the morning. If you are 
available to help for a shift, please contact Michaela Kelly at 
michaelakelly@shaw.ca. 
 
Thank you again for supporting Mundy Road's hot lunch program! 
 
Hilary Drexel 
Hot Lunch Coordinator 

Good sportsmanship will benefit team performance 

through better vibes. 

Smashing Fun!  On June 21 st… 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        

 
 

I would love to thank the class liaisons and all the other parent 

volunteers we have had throughout the year! 

Also, a BIG thank you to Jehnel for putting out such a colourful, 

interesting newsletter and for putting in all that work to organize the 

dance (next year). 
 

 

Thanks, 

Lori ☺☺☺☺ 
Volunteer Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

 
Little note from: 
  
Thank you to all the parents and teachers who collected their labels for the 
Campbell's "Labels for Education" program and sent them into the school.  
 We collected a few thousand labels this school year which resulted in free 
education-related supplies for the school.  We will continue with this program 
again next year. 
 
  Thank you! 
  
DPAC Representative 

We would not have been able to have the reach & 
impact we had without your unwavering support. 
 
Thank you all for your contribution to our newsletter. 

Jehnel Wong 
Communication Coordinator 
 



 

         Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much. 

                                                          —Helen Keller 
 

 
 

 

  

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

   
 
       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.                      
—Helen Keller 

 


